PROPOSAL 88
5 AAC 85.055. Hunting seasons and bag limits for Dall sheep.

Establish an archery only general season hunt for Dall sheep in Unit 14 as follows:

Create an early archery season from August 1- 9 before the general sheep season. This would
provide a great opportunity for archery hunters by opening an earlier time frame for archery only
hunters to pursue sheep. This also gives incentive to go out and hunt sheep before the general
season. The early season would also allow for more guided hunts for nonresidents by extending
another nine days to the left. Archery hunting has very low success rate and would not effect the
overall population of sheep in this area. With the success rate being less than one percent, over
harvest would not be an issue. The new season would only be for Unit 14A and 14B remainder,
by general season.

What is the issue you would like the board to address and why? Create more opportunities for
archery hunters in Alaska. Archery hunting in Alaska is gaining popularity and it only makes sense
to create more seasons and opportunities for Alaska's archery hunters. Making an early season for
Dall sheep archery only would allow archery hunters to hunt sheep that have not been pressured
by fellow hunters yet. Even with an early season for archery hunters, the success rate would still
be low and the sheep population would not be affected.

PROPOSED BY: Drew Kress (EG-F20-057)
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